
 

 

  

MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: 
 

 
October 1, 2019 

TO: Authority Advisory Committee 

FROM: Cindy Kelly, Assistant Transit Manager 

RE: Cancellation Notice of the October YARTS Authority Advisory Committee Meeting 

 
Due to a lack of agenda items and at the direction of the YARTS Joint Powers Authority Chairman, the 
October Authority Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, October 16, 2019 has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. at the 
Merced County Association of Governments, 369 W. 18th Street, Merced, CA. 
 

 

 


